
Government of Abia State of Nigeria 

Ministry of Transport 

  

Call for Tender-Expression of Interest to Manage the Abia Line Network Company 

  

The Abia State Government through her Ministry of Transport calls for tender from reputable Transport Companies 

and or Transport experts that will manage the Abia Line Network Company under a concessional 

arrangement/agreement. Interested corporate applicants must be very knowledgeable and vast in the management of 

fleet of vehicles and human resource components of the company. 

  

Scope of Work 

Complete takeover of the management of Abia Line Network to bring it in line with modern Transport Organizations 

in the country. 

  

Requirements: 

Interested qualified and Notable Transport out-fits with at least Ten years (10yrs) experience should include in their 

submissions the following:- 

 A lucid brief on how to actualize these laudable government objectives 

 Evidence of Registration with relevant Government Agencies 

 Resume of the applicant. 

  

Purchase of Application Form 

Interested applicant are encouraged to purchase application forms with a non refundable fee of One Hundred 

Thousand Naira (N100, 000) only payable to Abia State Internally Generated Revenue Account, United Bank for 

Africa Number 1012403173 with SORT CODE 033233174. 



  

Submission of Completed Form 

Submission of all completed forms should reach the Director of Administration 

Ministry of Transport on or before 28th March 2013 in a sealed envelope marked Tender-Abia Transport. 

  

Further inquiry could be made from the Department of Administration, Ministry of Transport, Akanu Ibiam Road, 

Umuahia. 

  

Signed: 

Chief  Ukpai A. Ukpai, 

Hon. Commissioner 

 


